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Mentions 
 
Times Leader: LCTA to receive a natural gas fueling station by 2021 
https://timesleader.com/news/local/653212/lcta-to-receive-a-natural-gas-fueling-station-by-2021 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  State honors Merck plant and Columbia Conservation District 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/042517/page/4/story/state-honors-merck-plant-and-
columbia-conservation-district  
 
Kane Republican: Seneca fined for oil runoff into tributary 
http://kanerepublican.com/content/seneca-fined-oil-runoff-tributary 
 
The Derrick: Company to pay penalty to DEP  
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/company-to-pay-penalty-to-
dep/article_8b603158-c178-5090-8a49-eaf0b8edd677.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Seneca fined $375,000 for violations 
http://www.ridgwayrecord.com/content/seneca-fined-375000-violations 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Climate march scheduled in Pottstown 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/climate-march-scheduled-in-pottstown 
 
Reading Eagle: Letter: Fight climate change with local resources 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-fight-climate-change-with-local-resources 
 
Centre Daily Times: Carbon fee and dividend law could make a difference (Opinion) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article146131054.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Thumbs up to learning more about climate change solutions (Editorial) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article146125774.html  
 
WPSU: Managing risk in a changing climate 
http://wpsu.org/changingclimate/  
 
Post-Gazette: Songbirds breeding earlier as climate changes, Pittsburgh study shows 
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2017/04/20/Climate-change-impacts-birds-breeding-
earlier-Powdermill-banding-study-migration-warm-spring/stories/201704200084  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Status of forests is “dire” as world marks 2017 Earth Day 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article146113804.html  
 
Energy 
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Pocono Record: Natural gas fueling stations coming to Monroe transit authority 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20170420/natural-gas-fueling-stations-coming-to-monroe-
transit-authority 
 
Pike County Dispatch: PEEC Retrofits Are Centerpiece Of Energy Conference 
http://www.pikedispatch.com/local.html 
 
Gant Daily:  CASD approves moving forward with energy savings project 
 http://gantdaily.com/2017/04/25/casd-approves-moving-forward-with-energy-savings-project/  
 
WESA: When You Think Monaca, The Borough Manager Wants You To Think ‘Green’ 
http://wesa.fm/post/when-you-think-monaca-borough-manager-wants-you-think-green  
 
Beaver County Time: Aliquippa group gets $3,000 grant to build solar-paneled greenhouse 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/environment/aliquippa-group-gets-grant-to-build-solar-paneled-
greenhouse/article_d0f9a736-26c5-11e7-9488-87bdaec2b847.html  
 
Post-Gazette: FirstEnergy awaits judgment that may hasten bankruptcy 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/04/24/FirstEnergy-awaits-
judgment-that-may-hasten-bankruptcy-electric-utility-power-plants/stories/201704230095  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Closer Look: New construction set to begin this year in Carlisle's brownfields 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/closer_look/closer-look-new-construction-set-to-begin-this-year-
in/article_27f37015-2c00-5803-ac0c-a1e56b16a550.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Nearly 400 military bases must be tested for drinking-water contamination  
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article146555214.html  
 
WTAJ:  Falls Creek looking to add jobs by selling superfund site 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/falls-creek-looking-to-add-jobs-by-selling-superfund-
site/698590132  
 
Post-Gazette: The land Alcoa dammed  
http://newsinteractive.post-gazette.com/suriname/overview/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Mt. Pleasant site to undergo environmental study  
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12206700-74/mt-pleasant-site-to-undergo-environmental-
study  
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter EDITORIAL: Time for talk on Miners Protection Act is over 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170423/time_for_talk_on_miners_protection_act_is_over  
 
Oil and Gas  
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Lancaster Newspapers: Quake raises new concerns about Atlantic Sunrise pipeline, but builders say 
safeguards built in 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/quake-raises-new-concerns-about-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-but-
builders/article_f0bd3226-2923-11e7-b0f4-6786e1595ce4.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Sunoco already sourcing water 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/04/sunoco-already-sourcing-water/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Study: Fracking didn’t impact West Virginia groundwater, but wastewater spills 
pollute streams 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/04/24/study-fracking-didnt-impact-west-virginia-
groundwater-but-wastewater-spills-pollute-streams/?_ga=1.47779758.882895250.1471610849 
 
Times Observer: Oil, gas topics of discussion at Commissioners’ work session 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/04/oil-gas-topics-of-discussion-at-
commissioners-work-session/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Area transit authority getting CNG fueling stations 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/area-transit-authorities-getting-cng-fueling-
stations/article_2a4f2308-7931-5a12-a62f-d7f2a63e1b58.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Shell secures another 10 easements for ethane pipeline 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/business/shell-secures-another-easements-for-ethane-
pipeline/article_26d5aaae-2925-11e7-9d5e-aba54361edcf.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Landowners seek to turn off wells when royalty checks disappear 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/04/24/natural-gas-
royalty-deduction-lease-expire-Pennsylvania-Chesapeake/stories/201704230084  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas rigs up by one in Pennsylvania 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/24/natural-gas-rigs-up-by-one-in-
pennsylvania.html  
 
Altoona Mirror: Sunoco already sourcing water 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/04/sunoco-already-sourcing-water/  
 
Tribune-Review: Salem couple unswayed on Mariner East 2 pipeline project as Spectra explosion 
anniversary nears 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12180632-74/salem-couple-unswayed-on-mariner-east-2-
pipeline-project-as-spectra-explosion  
 
Observer-Reporter: EDITIORIAL Impact fee changes for Marcellus Shale drilling worrisome 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170423/impact_fee_changes_for_marcellus_shale_drilling_worrisome  
 
Vector Management 
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Reading Eagle: DEP begins spraying to control black flies 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/dep-begins-spraying-to-control-black-flies 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Spraying to suppress black flies has begun 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2017/04/25/spraying-suppress-black-flies-has-begun/100874276/ 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania starts year's spraying to suppress black flies 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/04/pennsylvania-starts-years-spraying-to-suppress-black-flies.php 
 
OX43: Aerial spraying for black flies begins 
http://fox43.com/2017/04/24/aerial-spraying-for-black-flies-begins/ 
 
The Derrick: DEP begins black fly aerial spraying  
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/dep-begins-black-fly-aerial-
spraying/article_84017910-95d1-5a6e-ba6a-0a27f6c25241.html 
 
Waste 
  
Erie Times News: Erie awaiting cleanup of warehouse site 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20170424/erie-awaiting-cleanup-of-warehouse-site?sp-
tk=A5DAECCDA7D1373F492EDBDD7ADB3260EB7EF1767A859C6F0E8879D7 
 
Tribune-Review: On Earth Day, Harrison Township residents pay to safely discard old chemicals, 
electronics  
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12218803-74/on-earth-day-harrison-township-residents-
pay-to-safely-discard-old-chemicals  
 
Water 
 
Standard Speaker: Citizens gather to discuss water plan 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/citizens-gather-to-discuss-water-plan-1.2183183 
 
Times Leader: Wilkes-Barre city council backs long-term debt restructuring and Solomon Creek wall 
project 
https://timesleader.com/news/653234/wilkes-barre-city-council-backs-long-term-debt-restructuring-
and-solomon-creek-wall-project 
 
Centre Daily Times: COG General Forum  hears UAJA annual update 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article146540019.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Flood wall and crew awarded by U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/flood-wall-and-crew-awarded-by-u-s-army-
corps/article_b2fc7eda-eb4f-52fa-b3fa-8a5de8ff0747.html  
 
The Corry Journal: Municipal authority to apply for state funding for water project  
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_52798e72-2908-11e7-b0ba-d3d8926643dc.html 
 
The Corry Journal: City to use $160,000 grant for separate water system improvements 
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http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_62cdcd1a-2908-11e7-8705-ef57b0437ef0.html 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh Boasts A Trio Of Tributaries, But Are There Really Three Separate Rivers? 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-boasts-trio-tributaries-are-there-really-three-separate-rivers#stream/0  
 
Herald-Standard: Restored Pike stream area dedicated in California 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/restored-pike-run-stream-area-dedicated-in-
california/article_e81b0931-126d-5fae-b655-3a70065fdf67.html  
 
Valley News Dispatch: Sewer flow reductions compliance deadline extended for Allegheny Valley Joint 
Sewage Authority 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12212911-74/sewer-flow-reductions-compliance-
deadline-extended-for-allegheny-valley-joint-sewage-authority  
 
Beaver County Times: Eastvale dam repairs 'significant,' water authority officials say 
http://www.timesonline.com/timestoday/eastvale-dam-repairs-significant-water-authority-officials-
say/article_309350de-2914-11e7-9ccb-d3dbd182a291.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Mayor nominates three to serve on PWSA board 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/04/21/Mayor-PWSA-board-members-pittsburgh-peduto-
debbie-lestitian-chaton-turner-jim-turner/stories/201704210177  
 
Newsworks: Pittsburgh ramps up its infrastructure 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/103309-pittsburgh-ramps-up-its-bike-
infrastructure?_topstory  
 
Post-Gazette: Two area watersheds awarded grants 
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2017/04/23/Turtle-Creek-Watershed-Nine-Mile-Run-
Watershed-awarded-grants/stories/201704230143  
 
Observer Reporter: Beth-Center students raise trout from eggs to stock Ten Mile Creek  
www.observer-reporter.com/20170421/beth-
center_students_raise_trout_from_eggs_to_stock_ten_mile_creek 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Trump's attacks on the environment are bad enough - we can't afford any under a Gov. 
Wagner: Joshua Henne 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/04/trumps_attacks_on_the_environm.html#incart_river_index 
 
DuBois Courier Express:  Celebrating Earth Day at Penn State DuBois 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/education/celebrating-earth-day-at-penn-state-
dubois/article_26edf7fa-7201-5ec1-b8c3-9d42d5225e9c.html  
 
Daily Collegian:  Students showcase sustainability projects at Campus and Community Sustainability 
Expo 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/article_cd31111a-295f-11e7-963e-b3491a676cba.html  
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http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/04/trumps_attacks_on_the_environm.html#incart_river_index
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/education/celebrating-earth-day-at-penn-state-dubois/article_26edf7fa-7201-5ec1-b8c3-9d42d5225e9c.html
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/education/celebrating-earth-day-at-penn-state-dubois/article_26edf7fa-7201-5ec1-b8c3-9d42d5225e9c.html
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/article_cd31111a-295f-11e7-963e-b3491a676cba.html


WESA: PHOTOS: Pittsburghers March For Science In Oakland 
http://wesa.fm/post/photos-pittsburghers-march-science-oakland  
 
WESA: Pittsburgh Organizers Say Saturday's March For Science Is Bi-Partisan, But Not Apolitical 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-organizers-say-saturdays-march-science-bi-partisan-not-apolitical 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Area high school students to participate in annual Envirothon 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2017-04-
22/Front_Page/Area_high_school_students_to_participate_in_annual.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Central Valley students tour 'sustainable' Monaca 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/central-valley-students-tour-sustainable-
monaca/article_d1618970-260a-11e7-a2f4-df18b3bc2b2c.html  
 
Post-gazette: New Frick Environmental Center hosts Earth Day events 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/04/22/Frick-Environmental-Center-Earth-
Day/stories/201704230160  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Chevron Appalachia receives honor for STEM efforts  
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/04/21/chevron-appalachia-receives-honor-for-
stem-efforts.html  
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